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BP proposed acquisition of Woolworths petrol sites 
 
 
The ACCC has today released a Statement of Issues (SOI) in relation to BP’s proposed 
acquisition of Woolworths’ retail service station sites. 
 
The SOI gives the ACCC’s preliminary views on competition issues arising from the 
proposed acquisition.  
 
Woolworths will continue to work with BP and the ACCC to progress the merger clearance 
process. 
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